
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION  
NORTH MOUNTAIN VILLAGE PLANNING COMMITTEE 

 
The NORTH MOUNTAIN VILLAGE PLANNING COMMITTEE meeting scheduled for 
Wednesday, February 21, 2024, at 6:00 p.m. has been CANCELED. 
 
For further information, please contact Chase Hales, City of Phoenix Planning & 
Development Department, at 602-534-1661 or visit our website for public meeting 
notices and agendas at: https://phoenix.gov/cityclerk/publicmeetings/notices. 
 
To request a reasonable accommodation, please contact Teleia Galaviz at 602-291-
2559. TTY: Use 7-1-1. 
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